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students in the campus groups. How wonderful to see 
them “all grown up!”  They continue to love the Lord, and 
want to serve Him. They remain involved with CMDA 
because they see God working and want students to have 
the same opportunities for growth that they had.
OOver the last year, I can see God actively working by 
bringing the Doctors Glaser to St. Louis with zeal and 
excitement to work with CMDA, and with the addition of a 
new associate staff member, Rachel Johnson, and her 
giƜs.  It is exciting to see God accomplishing his work; the 
young laborers he matures into new roles or the new faces 
he brings.  Of course, this brings new ideas for ministries 
to and to and for the medical community – students, residents 
and physicians - which brings new opportunities for 
involvement.  From prayer support, to financial support 
for the associate staff or student activities, to time with 
the students, (maybe having a few for dinner or sharing at 
one of their evening bible studies) there is an opportunity 
for everyone to be involved.  Just ask God to show you 
whewhere!

and had some great babysitters for my daughter! What a blessing they have been to my life!  God have given me 
so much more through them than I ever would have dreamed.
    Last year as we were forming a physician panel to share with the students at the CMDA Winter Retreat, and 
this year as we were forming the St Louis CMDA council, several of the physicians involved were previous 

  Sometimes it is good to reflect on the things God has done. I have recently found 
myself doing that with regard to the CMDA in St Louis.  When I first became involved, I 
was new faculty at Saint Louis University, and followed a sign to a CMDA bible study.  
By providence, the group was in need of a new faculty sponsor.  At the same time that 
God showed me the sign and stirred my heart to go to the bible study, he moved in Dan 
Allan’s heart to become associate staff with CMDA.  Prior to that time, CMDA did not 
have associate staff in St Louis to help encourage students and facilitate events.  With 
the guidanthe guidance of associate staff, the student groups at SLU and Wash U medical schools 
were able to grow and become more consistent from year to year. 
Through CMDA, I have had the privilege of getting to know the medical students at 
weekly bible studies and CMDA events. I have had the opportunity of watching them 
complete their medical training and begin practices or join faculties of a medical  
school.  All the while, I have also been able to watch their faith grow and see them 
incorporate their faith in practice.  I have received many notes of thanks for the 
encouragement and teaching.  I have built relationships with them and their families 
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